
 

 

 

West Auburn High School 
Student Bulletin 
March 15th, 2024 

 
Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

TEAM CLINIC! 

• Mrs. Kebba will have Francesca from the Team Clinic having a presentation in 2nd and 4th 
period today. 
 

BELARUS CONSTITUTION DAY! 

Celebrate Belarus’ achievement in crossing over from a Soviet satellite state to a fully 
independent democracy. 
 

ATTENTION STUDENTS! 

• Students: remember to bring in your Tech Agreement to the Library, and Attendance 
Agreement to the office as well as your Parent/School/Student Compacts as soon as 
possible! 
 

EXTENDED DAY PROGRAM. 

• If you’re looking for some extra support on your assignments, then you are in luck! Mr. Lobert 
and Ms. Okada are running an after-school tutoring program in room 404 every Tuesday and 
Thursday from 2:30-4:00pm.  (SNACKS ARE PROVIDED) 

 

PARENTING SUPPORT GROUP. 

• Mrs. Kebba runs the teen parenting support group on the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 
lunch. If you are a teen mom/dad or soon to be please see Mrs. Kebba now to sign up. 

 

CREATE TO DISPLAY! 

• Attention artists, writers, and all creators! We are looking for student work to display in the 
case near the front door. This can be drawings, paintings, sculptures, poetry and more.  Please 
submit your work, with your name on the back to Ms. Esemann in the library or Ms. Bobbi in 



room 401. It can be something you did for a class or during your free time.  We have many 
creative students at West, and we would love to display your work 

 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● ENTRANCES: Students are NOT allowed to open doors or the gate to let other students in. 

 
● STUDENT PAYMENTS: Pay in the office before school or during passing time only. 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 

 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class.  
 
● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors. 

 

 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  
 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    
 

 


